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                St. Joseph’s P.S. Galbally 

                 Learning, Friendship, Respect  

RE: Mid-Term Break Closure 

15th October 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Following on from yesterday’s announcements from Stormont, there will be a 

two week closure of all schools commencing Monday 19 October 2020. This is 

extending our half-term holiday break from Monday 19 October to Friday 30 

October 2020. 

 

Our school will be closed to all pupils during these two weeks. As per the 

Department of Education's advice, this will include vulnerable children and 

children of key workers. As this is an extension of the Halloween half-term 

break there will be no learning packs sent home nor will there be remote 

learning through Teams.  

 

The two-week break is evidently part of a raft of restrictions introduced by the 

Executive to curb the spread of Covid-19. I would like to thank you all for your 

effort and vigilance in protecting all in our school community through this 

pandemic.  

 

Thank you for your continued understanding and support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Hugh Meenagh     

Principal  


